
April 16, 2020 

Dear Friends, 

Community Resource Services is assisting the Cities and Schools Districts of Avon and Avon Lake 
in an effort to support our local healthcare workers that are working tirelessly to protect our 
residents. The COVID-19 Heroes Fund has been created to support the front line workers at 
The Cleveland Clinic, University Hospitals and MercyHealth. 
 
There are three ways that you can give to the Heroes Fund: 
1)  Purchase a gift card from local Avon and Avon Lake restaurants and donate it to the Heroes 
Fund (This is a great way to support our local restaurants too!) 
2) Donate Personal Protective Equipment 
3) Make a monetary donation to the Heroes Fund 

Donations can be dropped off at the following places:  

 Avon City Hall - 36080 Chester Rd, Avon, OH 44011 
 Avon Lake City Hall - 150 Avon Belden Rd, Avon Lake, OH 44012 
 Community Resource Services - 33479 Lake Rd. Suite C, Avon Lake, OH 44012 
 Cleveland Clinic - 33300 Cleveland Clinic Blvd, Avon, OH 44011 
 Mercy Health - 1813 Nagel Rd. Suite 500, Avon, OH 44011 
 University Hospitals - 29000 Center Ridge Road Westlake, OH 44145 at the main lobby 

For more information about making your gift card or monetary donation, contact: 

 Cleveland Clinic Email: giving@ccf.org 
 MercyHealth Call: (800) 999-2744 
 University Hospitals Email: UHGiving@UHhospitals.org 

If you have any additional questions, contact Pam Fechter at pfechter@cityofavon.com or Ted 
Esborn at tesborn@avonlake.org.    
 
PLEASE DONATE BY MAY 8, 2020.  THANK YOU! 
 


